
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
 MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

January 14, 2018 

539 

542 

524 

715* 

     Psalm 40:  Second Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year B 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 13TH, 2018 THROUGH JANUARY 21ST, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 
 1-13    4:00 PM   Clyde Ernst (5th Anniversary) – Sandra, 

Clay and Haley 

Gary Turnbull – The Family 

Charlene Petricca – The Sandwich 

Makers 

David Toback – Paula Granger 

 1-14    9:00 AM Julia Catozzi – Debbie Griffith 

Lori Svec Dundon – Jim & Cindy 

Steadwell 

Charlene Petricca – Larry & Kathy 

DeMarco 

Maureen Ryan – Marian O’Connor 

Antonio Lauria – Remo & Isabella 

Schiavone 

 1-15   9:00AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 1-16   9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 1-17   7:30 AM Mass 

 1-18   7:30 AM Mass 

 1-19   7:30 AM Mass 

 1-20   4:00 PM Chatechists & Youth Ministers – Pat & 

Grace 

Diamond & Mary Ann Romano – Peter 

Romano 

1-21   9:00 AM Charlene Petricca – Adriane & 

Benjamin Hertzendorf 

William Boyd – The Family 
 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 1/15 1 Sm 15:16-23                                    Mk 2:18-22 

Tues. 1/16 1 Sm 16:1-13                                      Mk 2:23-28 

Wed. 1/17 1 Sm 17:32-33, 37, 40-51                 Mk 3:1-6 

Thur. 1/18 1 Sm 18:6-9, 19:1-7                           Mk 3:7-12 

Fri.    1/19 1 Sm 24:3-21                                      Mk 3:13-19 

Sat.   1/20 2 Sm 1:1-4, 11-12, 19, 23-27           Mk 3:20-21 

Sun.  1/21 Jon 3:1-5, 10 1 Cor 7:29-31              Mk 1:14-20 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JANUARY  20TH  AND 21ST,  2018 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR P. Walsh E. Yager 

CUP 1 J. Wilson D. Schoch 

CUP 2 S. Ernst D. Stec 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 L. Neals S. Casella 

BREAD 3 T. Neals K. Sroczynski 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 C. Kukan R. Higgins 

CUP 4 B. Corlew A. Schnore 

SERVER TBD K. Ostrander 

SERVER  W. Schnore 

GREETER S, Crane P. Johnson 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 1/1-1/7/18 
OFFERTORY  $3,639.00 ENVELOPE USERS 112 

ELECTRONIC GIVING   1,970.00 ELECT.USERS  20 

SOLEMNITY OF MARY      565.00 ATTENDANCE 255 

DEBT REDUCTION      760.00   

CHRISTMAS      290.00   

CHRISTMAS MEMORIALS        20.00   

FUEL         15.00   

INITIAL OFFERING      280.00   

DONATIONS   1,150.00   

BLDG. RENTAL      825.00   

STOLE FEES       100.00   

TOTAL INCOME $9,614.00 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,122.57 

 

Next weekend’s second collection will be for 

Sandwich Supplies.  Each month we prepare 300+ 

sandwiches for the Bethesda House in Schenectady.  

This monthly endeavor cost approx. $125-

$150/month.  This collection, along with our ongoing 

bottle drive, helps to offset a portion of the expense.   
 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray 

for family, friends and those who have died recently.  

We also pray for men and women in our armed forces 

who are serving our country. 

 

 

 



SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                             JANUARY 14, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

The Parish Office will be closed Monday, January 

15, 2018 in observance of Martin Luther King 

Day. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift 

Cards & Reloads is scheduled 

for Tuesday, Jan. 16th ~ all 

orders must be at the Parish 

Office by Monday, Jan. 15th (as the 

office will be closed on Monday, please be sure 

your order in placed in this weekend’s offertory 

basket).  Congratulations to Pat Carpentier who 

was our quarterly winner of a bonus $25 card!  

Are you a regular or occasional Hannaford 

shopper?  Purchasing Hannaford gift cards 

and/or reloading cards through St. Joseph’s is an 

easy way to make a donation to St. Joseph’s 

without impacting your budget.  In 2017, St. 

Joseph’s received $2,074 through this fund 

raising effort.  Please contact Deb Griffith at the 

office (518-346-2316) or email 

dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com for more details 

regarding this program. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Just a reminder ` final payment 

for the 2017 Bishop’s Appeal is 

due in Albany by Marth 15th.  

Please use the remittance slip 

included with your statement or 

pay online at 

www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.  As of December 

15th, we had $67,489.68 in payments credited 

against our $68,853 Assessement.  Thank you to 

everyone who supported the 2017 Appeal. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thank you to all who helped with 

coffee hour last weekend.  Our next 

scheduled coffee hour will be 

February 4th after the 9 AM Mass. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is that time of year again when we 

begin to gather supplies for our 

“Valentine Sweet Baskets”.  This is a 

great outreach project to some of 

our shut-ins and homebound parishioners and 

has grown over the last several years, but we 

need a lot of help to make it all come together.  

We need donations of stickers, wrapped candy, 

cup-a-soup, tea bags, small bottles of hand or 

body lotions (travel-size), chap stick, purse-pack 

Kleenex, activity books, etc.  There are boxes in 

Holy Family Hall & the back entrance for your 

donations.  If you would like to bake, donations of 

mini breads, muffins or cupcakes & cookies may 

be dropped off at church the weekend of Feb. 

10th/11th.  We also need cards to put in the 

boxes ~ children’s homemade cards are a BIG hit 

(when signing, please use first name only).  

Finally, we need names.  If you know of someone 

who is homebound or has had a hardship in the 

last year that you think could use a cheerful 

winter surprise, please call the office by Feb. 5th 

with the name, address & phone number or insert 

the information in an envelope marked “Sweet 

Baskets” & place in the offertory basket by Feb. 

4th.  Details regarding basket assembly & delivery 

will be forthcoming. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Feb 2 – 4, 2018, Weekend Retreat for 

Women “…and after these…a tiny 

whispering sound.”  Director:   Sr. 

Carol Gaeke, OP.  Info/reservations 

call The Dominican Retreat & Conference Center 

at 518-393-4169 Monday through Friday. 

8:30AM to 4:30PM, email dslcny@nybiz.rr.com or 

visit www.dslcny.org.  

 
 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
                  

            
 

 

 

 The Week Ahead 

 Wed. 1/17 Finance Committee – 7 PM - R 

 Thurs. 1/18 Baptismal Prep – 7 PM - C 

 Thurs. 1/18 Social Concerns – 7 PM - R 
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